11/28/2016 City of Portland Mail - Possible Re-Inspection for 11/11 @ 26 Upland Ave
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Possible Re-Inspection for 11/11 @ 26 Upland Ave

3 messages

Katharine Cahoon <kcahoon@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Nov 10, 2016 at 4:16 PM

To: Brad James <bcj@portlandmaine.gov>

Good Evening,

Would it be possible for you to do a re-inspection 26 Upland Ave?

The owner, Mike Blodgett, spoke with Capt. Petruccilli and the Capt. suggested that you conduct the Re-inspection.
He can be reached at 807-8134, later in the day would work best.

Thank you,

Katharine Cahoon
Administrative Assistant
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

(P) (207) 874-8400
(F) (207) 874-8410

Brad James <bcj@portlandmaine.gov> Sat, Nov 19, 2016 at 1:17 PM

To: Katharine Cahoon <kcahoon@portlandmaine.gov>, David Petruccelli <petruccellid@portlandmaine.gov>

Re-inspection completed. Passed on this date @ 1030 hours.

Capt James
[Quoted text hidden]

David Petruccelli <petruccellid@portlandmaine.gov> Sat, Nov 19, 2016 at 5:57 PM

To: Brad James <bcj@portlandmaine.gov>, Katharine Cahoon <kcahoon@portlandmaine.gov>

Thanks Capt.
[Quoted text hidden]
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